
Complete the 2023 
Back-to-School iUpdate

Need help? Call 651-603-4348 or email 
familysupport@spps.org.

The 2023-24 Back-to-School iUpdate opens August 1, 2023. Updating your information in 
iUpdate will ensure that you receive proper services, eligible transportation and important 
communications by U.S. mail, phone, email or text. Families will receive phone calls and text 
message reminders to complete iUpdate. One parent or guardian from each primary 
household is expected to complete iUpdate.

Use iUpdate to complete multiple school and district forms online!

How to access iUpdate: Through iUpdate, parents and guardians 
in primary households should:

Parents or guardians can log in to Campus 
Portal to complete iUpdate at 
spps.org/families by using their One Stop 
username (the letter ‘g’ followed by six 
numbers, gXXXXXX) and password. Families 
can retrieve their usernames and reset their 
passwords at spps.org/families. An email 
address or mobile phone number must be 
listed in the child’s school record.

Families new to SPPS can obtain their One 
Stop username and password by:

● Contacting your school’s main office. 
School Directory

● For more information and instructions, 
please visit spps.org/families

● Update household and contact 
information (phone number, email and 
home address) to ensure they receive 
important information by U.S. mail, 
phone, email or text.

● Report home, alternative or day care 
addresses for school bus transportation.

● Complete annually required forms, 
including the Technology Use Agreement 
(for student iPad use), field trip and media 
permission forms.
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